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Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
P.0O. Box 47250
Olympia WA 98504

October 2, 2009

To Whom It May Concern:

Harbor Communications is no longer in business and offering service in any state
including Washington. The business closed in December 2008 and would like to request
that its registration be cancelled.

The officers have moved on to other business opportunities and so I am sorry for such
late notice.

Please let me know if you can remove Harbor Communications from the system.

Thanks ‘. i
Mitch Olson / Ve 5
President

Harbor Communications
503 906 3555




